

Schools Forum

Ref	Date	Action/Decision	Assigned to	Deadline Date	RAG Status (Red/Amber/Green)	Update (incl. reasoning and decision making if applicable)
	16.1.25	Need Primary Academy Govenor				Done
	16.1.25	Alex will ask for a Govenor if James is a no. louise to email James				Query is this james.down@stcm.torbay.sch.uk - email sent. James will confirm week of 17th February
	16.1.25	Debbie Horn will be the new Primary maintained Govenor - email address required	Sarah Tompkinson			
	16.1.25	Early Years Figures to be brought to next meeting for last 5 years underspend	Rob Parr			
	16.1.25	Meeting to held out of Schools Forum to discuss the budget for Early Years Sarah Tompkinson to agree	Sarah Tomkinson			
	16.1.25	Laurence Frewin and Graham Pirt to meet to discuss post 16 Locality Model	Graham Pirt			
	16.1.25	Powepoint presentation to be shared from Hannah Baker	Louise Willmott			Sent to chair
	16.1.25	Contributions to Early Years from the High Needs Block	Emma Kerridge			Done
	16.1.25	Children’s Services will be writing to all schools to ask if they would like to come on board.	Hannah Baker			Action completed
	16.1.25	Safety Valve powerpoint to be shared	Hannah Baker			Sent to chair
	16.1.25	invite Sarah Miller to Schools Forum re Mapping work by ward and how they have overlaid SLCN need against deprivation THIS ROLE IS NO LONGER OPERATIONAL	Hannah Baker			Siobhan Grady presented and will share slides
	16.1.25	Principal & CEO of South Devon Collage would like to see the evidence that drives the Locality Model.	Hannah Baker			Hannah to share data at the meeting.
	6.5.25	Letter to SF members re decision for the removal of the 100k HNB contribution to Early Years SEND funding will remain in place.				

